
From: Dunn, Kathleen On Behalf Of Stachelek, Norman S. 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 1:37 PM 
Subject: HHS CARES Act $30B grant funding Attestation Portal is now open 
 
Please see the important information below describing how to attest to receipt of the HHS Cares Act 
funds and agreeing to the terms and conditions.  Should  you refuse to accept the funds, you must also 
complete the attestation to confirm such.  To reach the attestation portal, click on the yellow 
“Attestation Portal” below.  To learn more about the grant funding, click on the yellow “Provider Relief 
Fund” and yellow “Terms & Conditions” embedded below.  

  

 
From: MGMA Government Affairs <mgmawashingtonconnection@mgma.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 16, 2020 11:32 AM 
  

 
  

    
  

April 16, 2020 

  
  
Regulatory alert: HHS CARES Act grant 

funding Attestation Portal now open  

  
The Attestation Portal for the initial $30 billion general distribution 

from the Department of Health & Human Services (HHS) is now 

open. Providers that received a payment from HHS as part of the 

Provider Relief Fund authorized under the CARES Act must sign an 

attestation confirming receipt of the funds and agreeing to the 

terms and conditions within 30 days of receiving payment.  
  
To complete the attestation, billing entities must provide their 

Taxpayer Identification Number. Should you choose to reject 

the funds, you must also complete the attestation to 

indicate this. The Portal will guide you through the attestation 

process to accept or reject the funds.  
  
Group practices with questions about the grant funds can 

call the Provider Relief hotline at (866) 569-3522. Please 

note that the terms and conditions are subject to further 

clarification by HHS, and MGMA will pass along any additional 

guidance if it is made available.  
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